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From the Principal

Term 4 RAP Award Outing 

The Students have voted and the RAP Award outing for the end of the year is going to be Booderee National Park. More information will be sent home to eligible students towards the end of the term.

Shoalhaven Kids In Need

Last Friday some representatives of Shoalhaven Kids In Need came to the school to present 7 iPads that they have donated to the students. The South Coast Register came and there was an article in the paper on Wednesday regarding the generous donation. I also would like to thank Shoalhaven Kids In Need for their generous donation.

End of year Stocktake

We have just started our end of year stock take of school resources. If you find any school resources (e.g.: books, toys, electronic equipment) that have accidently found their way home, would you please send them back to school so the students can use them next year.

Katrina Eyland
School Principal
Up and Coming Events
Term 4 Week 3
20 Oct Tues
Hydro

22 Oct Thur
Hydro

25 Oct Sun
Grandparents Day


Term 4 Week 4
24-1/11
National Children’s Week


27 Oct
Hydro

29 Oct
Hydro

RAP Awards

(Really Awesome Person)

Congratulations to the following students who received RAP awards.

1P
Bailey, Jordan, Kaylen, Zahra, Emme, Harley
3P
Faith, Tim, Emily, Max, Shayden
4M
Charlee, Samara, Jessica J, Ashlyn, Heath, Rhianna
6S
Dayna, Jacob, Joshua, Declan, Tobias, Eamon, Hayden, Zeke
7S
Luke M, Shiun, Jessica T
8S
Kayla, Isabel, Shae-Lynn
P & C News

Havenlee P & C Fundraiser

“Christmas Raffle”

The P & C Fundraising Committee is running their Christmas Raffle.  We are asking help to sell raffle tickets.  The raffle will be drawn at the School Awards Assembly Day, 2 December 2015.

Please return sold tickets and money to the school office.

Community News
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StepUP! Nowra is being held:

Sunday 18 October 2015

From 10am – 2pm

At Moona Moona Creek Reserve, Huskisson
A reminder that you are all invited to an event this Sunday, 18 October !

‘StepUP! for Down syndrome’ is coming to Huskisson this Sunday and we’d love you to join us for a fun family day out. 

https://secure.downsyndromensw.org.au/image/Step-Up-banner_email.jpg

The event is about bringing people together to connect with others in the local community and celebrate Down Syndrome Awareness Week, whilst also raising funds for Down Syndrome NSW.

This year, Margaret Perkins is our local organiser from Nowra and has put together a lovely program with two walk length options (2klms or 4klms) from Huskisson towards Vincentia (the walk is along a path, so prams and wheelchairs can access easily). After the walk there will be a BBQ and entertainment.   
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%4 Skills to Save Lives
+ 4 . Become “CPR Savvy” at the Shoalhaven River Festival vy
Skills To Save Lives, with the support of the Australian Lifesaving Academy and a i
number of south coast surf clubs, are proud to bring the ‘CPR Savvy’ program to (Y_
the Shoalhaven River Festival.

24-25 0CTOBER 2015
CPR Savvy is a 15min hands on CPR workshop. It provides an opportunity for participants to learn the
DRSABC, systematic approach and compression only CPR on an adult or child resuscitation manikin.
All techniques and procedures are as per Australian Resuscitation Council Guidelines.

The CPR Savvy workshops will be held on Saturday the 24" October between 12pm - 7pm and on
Sunday 25" of October between 10am — 3 pm 2015 at the Skills To Save Lives area.

Not able to come along to the Shoalhaven River Festival?!
Visit www skillstosavelives.com/CPRsavvyShoalhavenFestival. php Take the pledge to become CPR

Savvy and you will receive the CPR Savvy instructional video.

All CPR Savvy Participants at the River Festival will receive
« An Australian Lifesaving Academy A4 DRSABCD Resuscitation chart
« A Skills To Save Lives ‘CPR Sawvy’ certificate

« A chance to win a “Lucky manikin” prize.

For more details contact Colleen Allan on 0402 737 585





Disclaimer: Havenlee School advertises in this column as a service to parents. Havenlee School does not endorse, sponsor or accept responsibility for the management or organisation of the advertised events or services.[image: image4.png]
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